
Diwrnod Owain Glyndwr!
On Friday the 15th of September, year 3 and 
4 went to Harlech castle to celebrate Owain 
Glyndwr's day. They had the opportunity to 

take part in various activities i.e. shoot a 
bow and arrow, study the weapons and 

costumes of the period and hear the story of 
the prince of Wales.

A big thank you to everyone for 
supporting our coffee morning to 

raise money for the Macmillan 
charity.

Diwrnod Pyjamas!
We had a fantastic pyjama day to 

raise money for Alder Hey children's 
hospital. Everyone made a great 

effort and looked very comfortable!



Dyddiadau pwysig:

27/10/23 Close for half term

06/11/23 Reopen

16/11/23 Open evening–
Main Site

17/11/23
Children in need

day

30/11/23 Christmas fair

08/12/23 HMS – no school
for pupils

22/12/23
School closes for

pupils

23/12/23
HMS

08/01/24 Reopen
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Y
‘Gorffennol’

Gwaith ar y thema ‘Gorffennol’
All primary sites have been extremely busy over the half term doing work on our theme – The Past. 
They have been researching the history of their local area and studying what life was like a long time 

ago, especially at school. I'm sure that everyone is happy to have their friendly teachers after 
experiencing what school was like years ago! Thank you to all the visitors who have given their time to 

come and talk to the children and to all the teachers for their enthusiasm (some were very keen to play 
the role of strict teachers of the past!)

Congratulations to 
everyone who took part in 
the Cogurdd competition. 

A special effort from 
everyone.


